

## Pearl River School District

135 West Crooked Hill Road Pearl River, New York 10965 www.pearlriver.org Phone: 845-620-3920 Fax: 845-620-3927 pochintestam@pearlriver.org



Marco F. Pochintesta Superintendent of Schools

October 2018

Dear Pearl River School Community,

We are very happy to announce that the Board of Education approved the appointment of Stewart Hanson as the Interim Director of Physical Education and Athletics at the October 23rd Board of Education meeting. Mr. Hanson has an excellent record of leadership and many years of experience in this position.

Mr. Hanson will be joining the district effective November 5th which will allow for some transition time with Mr. Santabarbara. I know that he is looking forward to meeting the students, teachers, coaches and parents.

I am confident that under his leadership our physical education and athletics program will continue to make this community proud, and meet the needs of our students.

Sincerely,



